
 

 

  

Happy June! 
 

Wow! This year has flown by! 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to say thank you to a  number of people.  
 
Thank you to all the Dundas Central families, thank you for helping to make Dundas Central such a 
great place to come to work and learn.  
 
Thank you to the parents on the Home and School and Parent Council groups. Your hard work and 
dedication to the staff and students of Dundas Central is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you to the staff at Dundas Central for your dedication and caring for the students and 
families of this great school. 
 
Sadly, at this time of year, we also need to say Good bye to some of our staff members.  
 
A sad good bye to Mrs. Sojnoski, Miss Poot, Mrs. Tuinstra, Ms. Mouton, Mr. Eathorne and Ms. 
Smith.  
 
Thank you all for your dedication  the students at Dundas Central. We are sad to see you go, but 
are hopeful that we will see you again. 
 
We also get to welcome a few new staff members to Dundas Central for September. A big and  
happy welcome to Mrs. Amanda Guyatt. She will be joining our Kindergarten team. I would also 
like to welcome our new Head Caretaker, Mr. Vamathevan Rajasingam. 
 

First Day Protocol 
 

In an effort to streamline our first day of school entry we will be changing this process from the last 
few years.  
 
Students will go to their entry door at 8:40 am. Grade 6, 7, and 8 students will go to  the 
intermediate side and Grades 1 through 5 will meet on the primary side.  There will be chairs set up 
at each door labelled with numbers, and students are being asked to line up behind their grade 
number. 
 
Teachers will meet the students at the door and bring the students only into the gym where we 
will have a quick welcome back assembly and then students will be divided up into their new 
classes for the year. Students will then leave the gym with their new teachers ready to start a new 
and exciting year. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
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Holland Park Garden Gallery "Grow for Green" Program 
Tis the season to plant!  Shop at any Holland Park Garden Gallery location for your flowers, plants and gardening needs.  When 
the clerk asks if you are a “Grow for Green” member, just give them the school’s name or phone number 905-627-3521.  3% of 
your total purchases will go to Dundas Central!  
 

 
Thank you families of Dundas Central for another exciting year! We can’t believe there is only 1 month left of school.  
As the year draws to a close please join us for the last few events on the Home and School Calendar.  
 
Tuesday June 13th is our SPECIAL last meeting at the Winchester Arms (in the backroom). Even if you’ve never joined us before, 
feel free to come and meet with us in a more social setting. We will be doing elections at this meeting and we would love your 
contribution.  
 
Thursday June 22nd, 2017 from 5:00pm -7:00pm is our End of Year Picnic. Lots of games, baked goods, BBQ, treats and more. 
Bring the whole family - this event is fun for everyone. If you’d like to volunteer some items for the bake sale, some games  
and/or some time at the event please contact Tanja at grmusat@gmail.com 
 
Thanks again everyone and Have A Great Summer! 

 
The Lunch Lady 

 
Let’s Celebrate Canada’s 150th Birthday on June 16th, 2017 

 
The Dundas Central Home and School will be hosting a special lunch by The Lunch Lady of June 16th, 2017.  
The special Canada Day Menu includes Poutine, pancakes with maple syrup and macaroni and cheese...just to name a few. 
 
Menus will be sent  home, and all orders will be taken online at www.thelunchlady.ca. Please order before June 14th, 2017. 
 
Please see attached menu for choices. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The 7th Annual Dundas Central Public School Talent Show 
 

Think you have talent?  Come show it off at the 7th Annual Dundas Central Public School Talent Show on Friday June 2nd, 2017. 
 
The doors open at 6:45pm and the show will start at 7:00pm. It is $3.00 per person, per act. No tryouts necessary. Everyone gets 
the chance to perform.  Come enjoy the show, free of charge. There will be delicious treats, 50/50 draw, and of course amazing 
talent. All money earned will go to support the Juravinski Caner Centre. We hope to see you there! 


